Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the formation of a new Elder
Abuse Response Team (EART) dedicated to addressing the growing concerns surrounding elder
abuse in our community.
This team will consist of professionals from various fields, including healthcare, social services,
law enforcement, and legal aid, committed to protecting the rights and dignity of our elderly
population.
The primary objectives of the EART will include:

e Educating the community about the signs of elder abuse.

« Developing intervention strategies for reported cases.

« Enhancing collaboration among agencies dealing with elder abuse.

« Providing support and resources for victims and their families.

We invite you to join us for an informational meeting on [Date] at [Time] to discuss our goals
and how you can become involved in making a difference in the lives of our elders.

Please RSVP by [RSVP Date] to ensure your participation.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Together, we can work towards a safer community
for our elderly residents.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Organization Name]

[Contact Information]



